

## **Town of West Tisbury**

## COMPLETE STREETS COMMITTEE P. O. Box 278 West Tisbury, MA 02575-0278 508-696-0149 planningboard@westtisbury-ma.gov

May 24, 2021

Town of West Tisbury Select Board P.O. Box 278 West Tisbury, MA 02575

Dear Board Members:

On behalf of the West Tisbury Complete Streets Committee (CSC) and everyone who travels through West Tisbury, we would like to thank Police Chief Matt Mincone for the new speed limiting radar signs along State Road.

We cannot afford to forget that safety is everyone's responsibility especially when behind the wheel of any motorized vehicle. And summer is fast upon us with far more traffic than anyone would like.

Thank you Chief Mincone for reminding all of us that safety is our top priority – far more important than getting where we are going in record time.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Berta Geller, Rachel Baumrin, Susan Silk, Oliver Osnoss, Tony Omer and Jane Rossi